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Data Trends are produced by the Research and Training Center for
Children's Mental Health, Louis de la Parte Florida Mental Health
Institute, University of South Florida, Tampa. Data Trends are funded by
the Center for Mental Health Services, SAMHSA, U.S. Department of Health
and Human Services. There are two Data Trends products: 1) Summaries
(ISSN# 1537-0399), which detail recent, published articles on systems of
care for children with emotional and behavioral disabilities and their
families, and; 2) News briefs (ISSN# 1537-0402), which highlight related
items or events of interest to the
field.*********************************************************
This News brief alerts you to the following article: 
Fox, L., Vaughn, B. J., Wyatte, M. L., & Dunlap, G. (2002). "We can't
expect other people to understand": Family perspectives on problem
behavior. Exceptional Children, 68(4), 437-450.

Adding to the body of research on Positive Behavioral Support, this
article reports on a qualitative study of 20 families from culturally
diverse backgrounds who participated in a series of open-ended
interviews about their child's problem behavior. Themes revealed by the
interview data included: (a) the difficult process of coming to terms
with the child's disability, (b) the importance of having support from
people who demonstrate genuine caring, and (c) the pervasive impact that
problem behavior exerts on all aspects of family life (p. 437). 

Exceptional Children is a publication of The Council for Exceptional
Children; for a limited time this article may be downloaded, free of
charge, at: http://journals.cec.sped.org/EC/Articles/Article-2.pdf

***********************************************************
If you missed previous Data Trends publications of Summaries or News
briefs, visit the main Data Trends page:
http://rtckids.fmhi.usf.edu/rtcpubs/datatrendshp.htm
For information about the Data Trends project, or about the Research and
Training Center, visit our website at: http://rtckids.fmhi.usf.edu 
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